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Netball

It was the last netball tournament for St John’s on Monday 10th June. Miss Halsall took the girls to

play in the last round of matches at Norwood. The team showed great teamwork and

sportsmanship, with every player giving their best effort on court during each match. Zoe was a

standout at centre, expertly reading the play of the ball with some great interceptions! Hope and Liv

worked well together to create scoring opportunities, while Belle and Millie-Mae were rock-solid in

defence! Isla and Isabelle were energetic wings, working hard to pass the ball up and down the

court. We came 5th out of 6 teams in the central league of Southport Schools! The progress of the

girls this year has been fantastic – a big thank you to our coach Emma Caunce! Here’s to next year!

Well done girls

Year 6 Leaver’s
It was a JOY to be able to take 
Year 6 to the annual Year 6 
Leaver’s Service at Liverpool 
Cathedral. They were 
impeccably behaved, joined in 
wholeheartedly with the 
service and it was lovely being 
able to celebrate with them!
The Leaver’s Service starts our 
events for Year 6 as they 
approach the end of their time 
at St. John’s. We shall miss 
them!





IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:

Please keep an eye on the newsletter each week as 
the list of dates will be added to / amended over 
time.  Further details of key events and festivals will 
be sent out nearer the time in case we need to 
make any logistical changes.  Teachers will keep you 
updated on Class Dojo regarding key events for 
your child’s class.

17th June – Year 1 beach trip
19th June – Y3 trip to Chester
21st June – new date for Y5/6 lawn bowls event
24th June – Y2 trip to the beach
26th June – Sports Day – all classes. 1 – 3 pm
27th June – Transition Day for Y6 children moving to 
Sefton schools
28th June – MUFTI day – bottles
29th June – PFA Summer Festival 
2nd July – Year 5 visiting Greenbank/Birkdale
3rd July – Sports day back up date
4th July – Quad Kids sports for Years 3-6 (in school)
8th July – netball team to Range High
9th July – Year 3 visiting 2 local care homes to sing
11th July – PFA discos. Infants from 6:15 – 7:15 and 
Juniors from 7:30 – 8:30
12th July – reports sent home
16th July – Leaver’s Eucharist Service for Y3-6
16th July – Year 6 Leaver’s Show at 7 pm
18th July – End of term service for all years in 
Church starting at 9:30. Families welcome
19th July – Y6 Leaver’s Service at 9:30 in Church
19th July – end of term at 1:45 pm. No FAST club.

ATTENDANCE

Good attendance is absolutely vital in ensuring 
your child is able to fulfil their potential in 
school.   Our target for good attendance is at 
least 95% of the time in school and learning.  
Each week the class with the highest 
attendance will get a little extra treat and a 
mention in assembly.

Useful contact details
School Office – 01704 227441
FAST club – 07543960290

Superstar Award Year Group J.O.Y. Award

Tammy Reception Jackson

Kaleb Year 1 Dominic

Georgia Year 2 Rune

Dilan Year 3 Esme

Sammy Year 4 Aliya

Max Year 5 Benito

Calisi Year 6 James

Reception – 93.8%

Year 1 – 91.1%

Year 2 – 95.5%

Year 3 – 95.6%

Year 4 – 96.4%

Year 5 – 93.2%

Year 6 – 94.3%

Prayer for the Week
Read by Ula at the Cathedral!
Dear Lord,
Thank you for all our wonderful, JOYful
memories from our time in primary school.
Amen
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